
Update 9 - Impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake which occurred on January 1, 2024 

 

January 30, 2024 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences to those who suffered this earthquake 

and other impacts which were caused by the earthquake. 

 

We would like to inform you of the 9th report regarding the impact of the earthquake 

centered in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture (Noto Peninsula Earthquake) which 

occurred on January 1 (Monday), 2024. 

 

The latest restoration status at our production facilities of Ishikawa Sanken (Horimatsu, 

Shika and Noto plants) is as follows. 

 

Resumption of Production 

We had planned to resume some production processes at Horimatsu and Noto 

plants in early February, but now that the production preparations have been 

completed ahead of schedule, both plants have partially resumed production as of 

today. We will continue to work on the restoration activities in order to resume all 

production lines. 

 

In our 8th report, we announced that some products manufactured at Shika plant 

would be produced on alternative production lines at Horimatsu plant. We expect 

that the preparations at Horimatsu plant will be completed shortly, and we plan to 

begin alternative production for some products in early February.  

As for Shika plant, we are continuing with the confirmation process of each 

production facility after power has been restored. 

 

As mentioned above, we will further accelerate our efforts towards the resumption of 

production at three Ishikawa Sanken plants. 


